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From: Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal <dan.lawson@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 1:32 PM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal; Garwin Yip; Barbara Byrne; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA


Federal


Subject: Nimbus Hatchery interrelated to the proposed action?


Hi there


In trying to ensure comprehensive treatment of Chinook effects from the proposed action in the Southern


Resident effects analysis, I perused the most recent version of proposed action and see that Nimbus Hatchery


may be treated as interrelated to the proposed action? I had been under the impression no hatchery activities


were part of this action. Certainly would impact the assessment to some degree.


Standing by for further information.


Dan


--

Dan Lawson


NMFS Protected Resources Division


West Coast Region


7600 Sand Point Way NE, Bldg 1


Seattle WA 98115


206-526-4740



